Retreat held April 23, 2016

Present were: Councilmembers McElheran, Neal, Hart and Roley.
Absent: Mayor Spieth and Councilmember Koepke.
Staff present: Chris Branch, JoAnn Denney, Todd Hill and Rod Noel.

Retreat began at 9:00 am; facilitated by Chris Branch.

Purpose of the retreat is for team building, creative thinking, problem solving and vision
setting for the betterment of Oroville.

Items for discussion:

Most important issues the city will face during the next five years.
Things of most concern about the current operations.

Is the City too regulatory, not tough enough, in which areas?
Vision for Oroville in the next 20 years.

Other concerns as to how the City does business.
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Branch to prepare a report on what was discussed and decided.

Retreat ended at 3:30 pm.

Minutes approved
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